VILLAGE OF PLEAK
TAX RATE PUBLIC HEARING
MINUTES
SEPTEMBER 18, 2024

The Board of Aldermen of the Village of Pleak, Texas held a public hearing to
discuss the Annual Budget for the Village of Pleak, open to the public, on
September 18, 2024, started at 7:27 p.m. in the Pleak Village Hall located at 6621
FM 2218 South, Richmond, Texas. Mayor Larry Bittner, Michael John, Wade
Goates, and Sophia Rico were all present.

1. Council to hold a Public Hearing on the Proposed Tax Rate for the fiscal year
October 1, 2024 — September 30, 2025, for the Village of Pleak. All interested
persons have the right to appear and be heard on the above-described proposed
October 1, 2024, to September 30, 2025, Tax Rate. The Proposed Tax Rate is the
same as that of the previous year, 0.250000 per $100 of value.

No comments were made by the Village of Pleak citizens on the proposed Tax Rate
for the fiscal year October 1, 2024 — September 30, 2023.

2. Close Public Hearing.
Mayor Larry Bittner closed the public hearing.
3. Adjournment,

Mayor Larry Bittner adjourned the Tax Rate Public Hearing at 7:29 p.m.
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